
SUMMER NATIONALS MOVED! 

 

The Inboard Racing Commission wishes to announce two decisions made this 

week. At the IRC meeting on Tuesday evening, May 26, 2020, the summer 

Nationals were moved to Oak Harbor whose race dates are Sept. 12 & 13, 2020. 

Due to the Covid situation, the club requested this move in the best interest of 

Inboard Racing. In addition, the board voted that the Mays Landing race planned 

that same weekend on the East Coast would still be eligible to receive points for 

both days of their race. This is because of our unique situation we are in this 

racing season. 

 

 


